AFAL Ramble and Pot-Luck Lunch
Randonnée et Auberge Espagnole

Dear AFAL members,

On Saturday 17th May the picnic will be a "pot-luck" one so could you please bring whatever you like to
share with the other members present. Thanks to you all.

Martine

PS: there will be plenty of French crépes for everyone!

Dear AFAL members,

On Saturday 17th May | will organise, in the morning, an easy 2 hour-ramble (a loop) at Port Mahon, (near
Sigean) first overlooking the lagoons then by the lagoons (beautiful views***!). The ramble will be followed
by a picnic at a fine spot overlooking the lagoons and near the car-park.

Sigean is situated between Narbonne and Perpignan. (25kms from Narbonne). For those who feel like it,
another ramble will take place in the afternoon either around Roquefort des Corbiéres, the village where |
live or on the beautiful beach of "Le Rouet" near the village of La Palme, according to your wishes.

We can meet at 9.45 at the McDonald car-park in Sigean, which is very easy to find when you leave the
"route nationale" and take the road leading to Sigean. | will be waiting for you there and lead you to the

car-park of Port Mahon.

We will have a pot-luck lunch at my place in Roquefort. Also there will be a "Martine's crépe-party" after
lunch!

Thanks for your replies at the following address: martineguigue11@gmail.com
Look foward to seeing you on May 17th.

Martine Guigue



